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SUMMARY 
House Bill 5729 would amend the Uniform Budgeting and Accounting Act by specifying that the State Treasurer could 
require that an annual financial report by the pension system for any defined benefit plan of the local unit be submitted in 
electronic format, after timely notice 
 
There is no significant fiscal impact to either state or local units of government. 
 


